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In the face of Oregon's shelter capacity crisis and the unsustainable strain on animal 

rescue entities across the state, it is time for Oregon breeders to be held accountable 

for high animal care and welfare standards, disease prevention, and oversight. This 

will ultimately result in better care for beloved pets and standards by which quality of 

care can be assessed. Thank you and please support SB 1076. 


